
YOU’RE INVITED
MAKE YOUR VOICE HEARD

Delta Tunnel Draft Environmental Impact Report  
Public Comment Session in the Delta  

Hosted by: The Delta Legislative Caucus & 
The Delta Counties Coalition 

WHY? The State is still pursuing a massive $16 billion+ tunnel that would 
severely impact the Delta without providing a single drop of new water.

Draft Environmental Impact Report (DEIR) comments on the 
Department of Water Resources’ controversial tunnel proposal are due 
December 16, 2022. It is critical to the future of the Delta for people 
to attend this meeting and make their voices heard. The meeting will 
provide a brief overview of the project and include an opportunity 
to put your comments into the formal record. Assistance with written 
comment submissions will also be provided.

DATE:	 December 6, 2022 

TIME:	 4:00 p.m. — 5:30 p.m. 

PLACE:	 10724 CA 160, Hood, CA 95639*

For more information contact Elisia DeBord, DCC Coordinator at (916) 874-4227
*This will be an in-person meeting only. Additional information about commenting on the Delta Tunnel  

can be found here for those who cannot attend: https://savethedelta.saccounty.gov

Willow Ballroom

https://www.google.com/maps/search/10724+Ca+-+160+P.O.+Box+128,+Hood,+CA+95639/@38.3683227,-121.5219292,17z/data=!3m1!4b1
https://www.google.com/maps/search/10724+Ca+-+160+P.O.+Box+128,+Hood,+CA+95639/@38.3683227,-121.5219292,17z/data=!3m1!4b1
https://savethedelta.saccounty.gov

